
A Special Meeting of the Peru Town Board was held on Monday, September 19, 2022, at the 

Peru Town Hall.  Those present were Mr. Brandy McDonald, Supervisor; Mr. Ricky Barber, 

Councilman; Mr. Kregg Bruno, Councilman; Mr. James Douglass, Councilman; Mr. Mel Irwin, 

Councilman; Mrs. Judy Akey, Deputy Town Clerk; Ms. Pam Barber, Confidential Secretary to 

the Board and Mike Farrell, Highway Superintendent.   

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00PM by Mr. McDonald.  The purpose of the Special 

Meeting was to deliver the 2023 Tentative Budget to the Town Board. 

Motion to open the Special Meeting by Mr. Douglass, seconded by Mr. Bruno. 

Ayes 5   Nays 0                      Motion Carried 

 

Mrs. Akey presented the 2023 Tentative Budget to the Town of Peru Board Members. 

Motion to accept the 2023 Tentative Budget by Mr. Bruno, seconded by Mr. Barber. 

Ayes 5   Nays 0                      Motion Carried 

 

Motion to close the Special Meeting by Mr. Bruno, seconded by Mr. Irwin. 

Ayes 5   Nays 0                      Motion Carried 

 

Motion by Mr. Barber, seconded by Mr. Douglass to adjourn the Special meeting at 6:03PM.   

Ayes 5   Nays 0           Motion Carried 

 

_________________________Supervisor  _________________________Councilman 

 

_________________________Councilman _________________________Councilman 

 

_________________________Councilman ________________________Deputy Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 


